
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

May 17, 2021 

 

VIA E-MAIL  

 

Re: Complaint 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower:  

  

 I am writing to confirm receipt of the complaints you submitted to the 

New York City Conflicts of Interest Board (the “Board”) concerning New 

York City Public Advocate Jumaane Williams and District Attorneys Darcel 

Clark, Cyrus Vance, Eric Gonzalez, Melinda Katz, and Michael McMahon.  

 

 Thank you for bringing these matters to the Board’s attention. Because 

of the confidentiality provisions of the City Charter, the Board cannot disclose 

any action taken by this agency, if any action is warranted, unless the Board 

issues an order finding that a violation of the conflicts of interest law has 

occurred, at which time the order would be published. 

 

 I am the attorney handling this matter for the Board. Please feel free to 

contact me at (212) 437-0743 with any questions.  

 

      Sincerely, 

            
      Jeffrey Tremblay 

      Deputy Director of Enforcement 
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